KAYEZAD EDUL ADAJANI
5/C Malbari Building
New Khareghat Colony
Babulnath Road
Mumbai 400 007
Tel: 4919820336310

15% March, 2023

To,

The Consul General,
Consulate of Israel,
Mumbai.

Dear Sir,

I, the undersigned, Kayezad Edul Adajania, holding Passport No.L3097417 am visiting Israel for the
purpose of tourism during the months of April/May 2023. | am being accompanied by my friend Ms
Shirin Rusi Batliwala.

We fly to Tel Aviv on 30 April, 2023 to join the Trafalgar Tour — Land of the Gods — which begins in Tel
Aviv on 30 April, 2023 and ends in Amman on 12 May, 2023. We will be in Israel from 30 April to 07
May, 2023 and then in Jordan from 07 May to 12 May, 2023 on which date we fly back to India.
Please find attached the Visa Letter from Trafalgar which lists all the confirmed hotels along with the
paid tour confirmation and the tour itinerary.

I am holding a return air ticket to India and have sufficient funds at my disposal for the duration of
my trip. My necessary financial papers are attached. | have also obtained my Overseas Mediclaim
Policy, a copy of which is attached herewith.

| would therefore request you to kindly grant me the necessary single entry tourist visa at the earliest
and oblige.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,



